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PUBLIC MEETING ON SUPPLEMENTAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT 
FOR PROPOSED BURNSVILLE SANITARY LANDFILL EXPANSION 

Meeting Hosted by Minnesota Pollution Control Agency Wednesday, July 10 
 

In March 2019, the Burnsville City Council approved a Concept Planned Unit Development for Waste 
Management to increase the capacity of the Burnsville Sanitary Landfill (2650 Cliff Road, Burnsville). As 
the approval was only for a “concept plan,” the project is subject to several additional reviews from 
other regulatory bodies before being brought forward for final consideration. 
 
One such review is a Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement (SEIS), prepared by the Minnesota 
Pollution Control Agency (MPCA). In July, the MPCA will host a public meeting to gather feedback and 
suggestions about the scope of the SEIS.  
 

What:  Public Meeting on Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement 
When:  Wednesday, July 10, 2019   

Open House:   6:30 – 7 p.m. 
Public Meeting:   7 – 9 p.m. 

Where:  Burnsville City Hall (Dakota Room), 100 Civic Center Parkway 
 
The Open House will provide the public an opportunity to talk one-on-one with MPCA staff. The Public 
Meeting will begin with a brief presentation by the Burnsville Sanitary Landfill that will explain the 
proposed changes. This will be followed by a presentation from the MPCA to explain the SEIS process, 
and an opportunity to ask questions. 
 
The public is invited to attend the meeting to suggest topics they believe the SEIS should cover. Topic 
suggestions will be considered by the MPCA as they draft the “scoping” document.  
 
Those unable to attend can send their suggestions via email to kevin.kain@state.mn.us. The comment 
period on the scoping document is open from June 24 – July 24 at 4:30 p.m. 
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